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Thank you for supporting our coffee morning for
Macmillan. Our final total is yet to be calculated but
looks to be in the region of £130! A big thank you also to
the staff for your wonderful cakes!

As you may have noticed, the spellings that the
children are bringing home are very different to those
that they may previously have had due to the changes
to the National Curriculum. To support the children,

we have received training on an

interactive resource which the children / Superstars!

will be able to use at home; learning their Class 1

spellings in a fun way. More details to Aleesha-May, Matthew and Milly
follow. Class 2

Abigail and Archie
Class 3

Carly and Evie - Lily
Class ¢

\ Devon and Ethanh
Our Harvest Festival will take place on

Thursday 8h October at 2.15pm. Following the service in
the hall, there will be a Harvest Market outside. All
welcome

Don’'t forget the Film Night on Thursday

1st October. Tickets priced £1 are available from the
school office. We will be showing Big Heroé (PG). Profits
will be going towards Class 4s's enterprise project as
they try to raise £1000 towards their residential trip.
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